
Cliffside Refiners Limited Partnership Meeting 

November 10, 2020 @ 9:00 AM 

Attendees: 

(Cliffside) Mark M. Rodney C. Brad H.  

(Downtown) Emress B. Sam B. Marji B. Mark W. 

(NOC)  David S. 

(CRLP) Nick D. Bobby S. Kaylyn S. Mike C.  

  John S. Brad B. Bob L.  Mike D. 

Roll Call 

 Noted 

Nick D.-Brad do you want to give us an update on security badges? 

Brad H.-I think everyone except Bobby Searle is done.  They just have to pick up their badges. 

Nick D.-Any updates on COVID? 

I know there are increasing numbers all over the panhandle.   

Sam B.-Right now we are open to suggestions to mitigate contact but the plant is still working 
on split shifts to mitigate contact.  Just another announcement, Michael Larson was the state 
safety officer but is moving on so Eric Hendrickson will be acting. 

Nick D.-Ok thank you for that let’s move on.   

John do you have people out there this week? 

John S.-Yep I have a skeleton crew working on the 610 this week. 

Nick D.-Ok any questions?  If not we will move on.  Operational issues from Mark. 

Mark M.-Friday the 30th, pipeline pressure hit 890 and has been going up since then.  Tuesday it 
really ramped up.  We were producing 2.4 pure where we were producing 1.7.  Allocations were 
released and we started tapering it off.  On Sunday we went to 1400 and we are at 1402 right 
now.  With the 610 offline we are producing 2.0 crude and 1.5 pure.  Thanks to Brad for fixing 
the DGA pump.  Yesterday we took the 610 down and got some work done.  The project is in 
full swing today, trying to wrap that up today.  We are flaring at the moment because of 
instability.  We have had to flare for short periods over the last weeks.  Just trying to keep it all 
stable.   



Nick D.-The last item I have is projects.  Mark gave us a current summary about the 610 work.  
Sam last week, we talked about some of the projects out there, we are awaiting still the final 
confirmation the TCEQ has given us authorization.  We are wondering if you have that finalized 
in writing from TCEQ? 

Sam B.-As far as I know the State of Texas has given us the go ahead.  We have paid the fees 
and I think that we are good as far as I understand it. 

David S.-I have not seen anything else in regard to that, I will check with Emmett.   

Nick D.-I don’t know as far as CRLP Brad if we would expect to see anything for us from the 
TCEQ, what we need is an affirmation from Ken, Eric or Sam.  That BLM authorizes CRLP to 
execute those projects. 

Sam B.-I don’t think that is going to be a problem.  If we have it we should be able to provide a 
copy of the new air permit as well. 

Nick D.-Due to COVID we will have to discuss whether we schedule the work for those projects 
near term or at the next outage. 

So, we will await affirmation from the Bureau and then Brad will get it done as time is available.  
That’s all I have on the main agenda.  Anything else?  Alright we will talk again next Tuesday. 

 

 


